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February 5, 2021


Honorable President and Members
City County Building
414 Grant Street
Pittsburgh, PA  15219


Re: Hill District Parks Master Plan

Dear President and Members of Council:


Enclosed for Council’s legislative consideration is a resolution to authorize the Department of City Planning to accept grant funds for developing a master plan for Hill District Parks, and to enter into a contract with Groundswell Design Group, Inc. for consulting services to develop the master plan. This contract will not exceed $106,000, which includes $46,000 grant funding from the Pennsylvania Department of Conservation and Natural Resources combined with $60,000 capital funding towards our local match. 


Sincerely,

[image: A picture containing text, clipart

Description automatically generated]


Andrew Dash, AICP
Planning Director

cc:  	Kara Smith, PLA, Principal Environmental Planner
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